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It was a pretty educational summer.  We have ended summer school and I feel that all 

went very well. We received very few phone calls, even on the first couple days of school.  

Drivers are contacting us to learn changes in routes and all seem in good spirits to come back to 

work this fall.   

The mechanics have been working hard in the shop trying to catch up from last year 

because of having to drive bus.  They are doing amazing.   

We have revised and updated our bus tickets with current policy numbers and to better 

fit the situations we have on our buses.  We have also had the ticket translated into Spanish 

which we have not had.  We are constantly working on and trying to improve the routes and to 

shorten things up when and where possible.  We are recommending doing away with some of 

our turn arounds, some will not be needed and others do not offer a safe area to turn around. 

We are adding some new ones to go with the new routing. 

I would like to thank the school board for your patience in our time of adjustment.  We 

will constantly be improving and adding routes as possible.   

 

Thank you  

 

Ryan Edwards 

Transportation supervisor  

  


